PUBLIC NOTICE

Council has a new tyre dumping area.

If you are dumping more than 5 tyres

could you PLEASE place them at the

new tyre dumping area. If you are

dumping less than 5 tyres place them

at the usual area at the Waste Facility
Thank You

Any queries please ring 0428 464 003

Correspondence to be addressed to

The Chief Executive Officer,
cekslfla
R E F:{07) 4746 7549

E: reception@mckinlay.qld.gov.au

P.O. Box 177,
Julia Creek, Q. 4823

P: (07) 4746 7166

ABN 46 448 426 394

"GATEWAYTO THE GULF”



